
Transport for NSW 

Redfern Station Upgrade 
New Southern Concourse 

 
 

   

   
   

 

 
  

  
   

    
 

        
       

  
     

  
  

 
  

 
     

      
         

 

  
     

    
 

 
   

We recently advised that utility and road works at the
corner of Little Eveleigh and Lawson streets will occur over 
two weekends in May and June. Since that notification, we 
are now able to bring one of the weekends forward.
Weekend work will now occur between: 

• 6pm Friday 19 to 5am Monday 22 May and 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more information on the 
Redfern Station Upgrade, please contact our project team: 
Phone: 1800 684 490 
email: projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 
Web: transport.nsw.gov.au/redfern 

6pm Friday 26 to 5am Monday 29 May. 
If you need help understanding this information, please contact 

During this weekend work, a temporary road closure on 
Eveleigh Street between Caroline and Lawson streets and
a temporary Lawson Street lane closure will be in place. 

For urgent enquiries related to construction work please call the 
24/7 construction response line: 1800 775 465. 

the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask 
them to call us on 1800 684 490. 

Please refer to the map overleaf for more information. 
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Temporary parking and access changes – 7pm Friday 19 to 5am Monday 22 May and 7pm Friday 26 to 5am Monday 29 May. 


